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Resident evil 4 PSP
features Resident evil 4
PSP has long ceased to be
one (at least for me). I
don't know about you, but
I just love this game.
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It's unlike any other
game. It has everything

from beautiful graphics to
a unique storyline. But as
I don't want my theme to

look like an
advertisement, I won't
tell about the game in

details. After all, we're
talking about one of the
best games for the PSP. If
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you want to dive into the
Resident evil universe,
hit the road! Resident
evil 4 PSP features The

game has a lot of
different characters and

enemies, including
zombies, titans,

ringleaders and other
famous characters from the
Resident Evil series The

                             3 / 13



 

main villain, Albert
Wesker, is represented as
a man in black clothes. He
has black hair and eyes,
which, according to the
story, are replaced by
lenses, and he is not
alive. Albert Wesker

carries weapons of various
kinds and is one of the

most dangerous adversaries
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of the whole "Resident
Evil" universe. His

nickname is "Skunk," which
can be translated as

"prickly. If some sources
are to be believed, his
real name is David Hansen

and his last name is
Wacker. Wacker). Also, he
is not the creator of

Resident Evil and is not
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the developer of Zombie
Nazis. Wacker is also the

co-creator of
"Supersoldiers," "Lizards"
and "Nemesis." He is the

only one of the main
characters to appear in
every game in the series.
Wesker appeared as the
antagonist in the first
game of the Resident Evil

                             6 / 13



 

series. Wesker was the
second "man" at the ACDS-E
base in Raccoon City. He
was also one of the heads

of the Umbrella
Corporation. Wesker is a

very intelligent and
calculating man with a

good imagination. He was
not human before he joined
the ranks of the Umbrella
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Corporation. He was
artificially created

during genetic experiments
to create superhumans.
Wesker is a human-shark

hybrid with the ability to
regenerate. Wesker also
possesses the ability to
telekinesis and telepathy.
He works for the CIA under
his boss Leonard Snart.
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During the events of Spyro
the Dragon, Wesker and
Snart are on a shark-

controlled island, trying
to find information about
a virus that has been sent
to the island to destroy
the island's population.
In the first act, Wesker
is on the island and is

allied with Spidey's team.
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During this, he says that
they cannot find the

information without his
knowledge of the shark

language, which they, for
some reason, do not

understand. In the second
act, Wesker is on the

island. He orders Ell. and
Spidey to kill everyone
indiscriminately: if they
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see black people, they
must kill them without

delay. During this he says
that this is the Island he
created, and therefore he
is the master. Then he

says, "There is nothing on
this planet that I cannot
destroy." During this he
looks out the window at
Ocean Tail, which is
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visible outside the
window. During this he

says that he is the master
of all the inhabitants of

Earth.
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